
Dredging Project Starts 
 

 

 

As a part of the upcoming dredging operations in Pelahatchie 
Bay, disposal areas for the dredged material are being 
constructed in the wooded areas along the north side of Spillway 
Road between Eagles Cove and Hwy 471.  Debris from the 
logging of these disposal areas is currently being burned to clear 
the way for construction of the actual containment areas that will 
hold the sediment dredged from the lake.  The burning has been 
planned under the supervision of a registered forester.  They are 
being monitored to ensure they are conducted safely.  The 
burning will occur, during periods of acceptable weather, for the 
next two to three months.  Questions regarding the burning may 
be directed to the PRVWSD's Chief Engineer at 769-300-2026. 


